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November 22, 2017 
 

 
NOTICE TO ALL REGISTERED ACCOUNT HOLDERS 

 

 
Re: MPI Partners Updates – LVAA Information 
 
To further the understanding of relevant Manitoba Public Insurance policies and 
procedures, we’ve added some additional LVAA-related information to the MPI 
Partners site.  
 
Please take some time to review the information throughout the Policies & 
Procedures and Accreditation sections.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact the relevant MPI department using the 
Repair Shop Support Line. 

http://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/index.html
http://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/PoliciesProcedures/index.html
http://mpipartners.ca/LightVehicles/Accreditation/index.html
http://mpipartners.ca/contact.html

